
April 13, 1976

M r . S t a n D i x o n
Room 305
G o u r t h f ^ e
Eureka, Cali fornia

Dear Mr. Dixon,

Since ray last letter information about Romano Gabriel's garden and
other folk ffinvironments has been given to Br. I&iotx Mellon of Historical
Preservatim by interested peqjle in the Governor's office. Dr. Nfellon
will attQi5)t to look into tie preservation of these kinds of monuments.
If there are any changes vdth the garden please advise me so I may pass
t h e i n f o r m a t i o n t o D r . M e l l o n .

Hie California Arts Council is having their June meeting in Eureka and
a groi]^) from the Council is planning on visiting the gardrai at that tin®.
Your name has been given to them as a person to contact for more infoima-
t i o n .

Are there any procedures to borrow a large piece fromtJ^ Babriel garden
for an exhibit on California environments? Has there been any change in
the garden? Please advise.

Also, is there going to be a Kinetic Sculpture Race in Ptemdale this year?
If so, I a3^bo5^e^i€§e it.

S incere ly,

Seymour Rosen

SR:sy


